MUNICIPAL CORPORATION SHIMLA
No. MCS/IC/CRM/2017- 0T Date: ;\gh:,r
CORRIGENDUM

Due to some administrative reasons, the tender called vide No. MCS/IC/CRM/2017-2827
dated 13.07.2017 (which is to be opened on 4" August 2017 at 3:30 pm) has been extended further up
to 5" August 2017. Now tender will be opened on 5™ August 2017 at 11:00 AM. Other terms and

conditions shall remain same,

el

JnintCnmmissiuner,
Municipal Corporation Shimla

Copy to,

Commissioner, Municipal Corporation Shimla for necessary action please

Dr. Ramesh Chand, Sr. Medical Superintendent, IGMC Hospital, Shimla for information please
Dr. Rahul Rao, Dy Medical Superintendent, IGMC Hospital, Shimla for information please

Dr. Anjali Chauhan, Hospital Administrator, IGMC Hospital, Shimla for infarmation please

Dr. 5aad Razvi, M.0. Store, IGMC Hospital, Shimla for information please

IT Head, to upload on MC website

Notice Board

ﬂ&wm.h,we*r*

Joint Commissioner
Municipal Corporation, Shimla




